
 

 

October 7, 2024 

 

Dear Robin,  

A very big thanks to the RB Health Partners, Inc. Team for assisting me with my CEUs for my 
Administrator's license renewal. While the education need was unanticipated, you Robin, 
Sara, AC, and Anabelle were great instructors.  
The sign-up process was seamless between Susan and Emma, and all of the team was 
warm and easy to work with.   

I recommend RB Health Partners, Inc. for education and training needs as well as 
consulting. They are top-notch.   

Sincerely, 

Brian Kuell 
Brian Kuell, NHA 
Chief Financial Officer 
EPIC Healthcare Solutions 


